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20" November 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 4 Tag Rugby — Boys and Girls

From Tuesday 5™ January 2021, Mr Holman will be running an after-school Tag Rugby Club for Year 4 children.
This will be held from 3.15pm to 4.15pm.

Tag Rugby Club will take place outside on the school yard and children will need to bring warm layers of clothing,
such as hats, gloves and a waterproof layer. Children will be able to wear their school PE kit throughout the school
day in advance of the club. A bottle of water will also be required.

If your child would like a place, please fill in and return the attached slip no later than Friday 4™ December 2020.
This can be done via email to admin@archibald.newcastle.sch.uk

We are limited to 15 places. You will be informed via text if your child receives a place.

Kind regards.

Miss White & Mr Holman

My child would like a space at the Tag Rugby Club, starting Tuesday 5™ January 2021.

We MUST receive this information if your child is to be offered a place.

Child’s Name: Class:

Name/Signed Parent/Guardian:

Contact telephone number:

Medical conditions:

Having fun, achieving excellence.

Successful learners. Confident individuals. Responsible citizens.
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